



HEADQUARTERS • SIEGE NEW YORK, NY 10017 TEL.: 1 (212) 963-1234 • FAX: 1 (212) 963-4879

REFERENCE: Re: UN 60 Anniversary and UN Charter Commemorative activities

11 December 2005

This is to confirm the receipt of your letter requesting permission to use the UN60 logo in connection with a program of the world Harmony Foundation (WHF) dedicated to the UN60 and UN Charter for world harmony.

From your letter, we understand that you propose a two-part tour of the Harmony Bell by car: one that would take the bell across the United States, stopping in cities where there are strong UN Associations, to promote the principles and values of the United Nations Charter, ending in San Francisco on June 26, and then traveling to Vancouver, Canada, to appear at the World Urban Forum.

The second stage would be a tour to a variety of locations worldwide, with particular emphasis on June 5th, the World Environmental Day, tours starting from Beijing China, then go across to the countries you in your plan and ending in Beijing again on the day of grand opening for Olympic Game 2008.

We are pleased to understand that this global tours with Harmony Bell is a great harmony and peace education for people in different countries. Hence, we would like to endorse your global harmony action program.

We are attaching the UN60 logo (English) as well as the Guidelines for its use. If you need the UN60 logo in other official languages of the United Nations, kindly inform us accordingly.

Very truly yours,

Vycheslav Cherkasov Chief Partnerships Unit Civil Society Service OD/DPI

World Harmony Foundation 211 East 43 Streets Suite 1602 New-York, NY 10017



HEADQUARTERS - SIEGE NEW YORK, NY 10017 TEL.: 1 (212) 963.1234 • FAX: 1 (212) 963.4879

REFERENCE: Re: UN 60 Anniversary and UN Charter Commemorative activities

11 December 2005

This is to confirm the receipt of your letter requesting permission to use the UN60 logo in connection with a program of the world Harmony Foundation (WHF) dedicated to the UN60 and UN Charter for world harmony.

From your letter, we understand that you propose a two-part tour of the Harmony Bell by car: one that would take the bell across the United States, stopping in cities where there are strong UN Associations, to promote the principles and values of the United Nations Charter, ending in San Francisco on June 26, and then traveling to Vancouver, Canada, to appear at the World Urban Forum.

The second stage would be a tour to a variety of locations worldwide, with particular emphasis on June 5th, the World Environmental Day, tours starting from Beijing China, then go across to the countries you in your plan and ending in Beijing again on the day of grand opening for Olympic Game 2008.

We are pleased to understand that this global tours with Harmony Bell is a great harmony and peace education for people in different countries. Hence, we would like to endorse your global harmony action program.

We are attaching the UN60 logo (English) as well as the Guidelines for its use. If you need the UN60 logo in other official languages of the United Nations, kindly inform us accordingly.

very truly yours,

Vycheslav Cherkasov Chief Partnerships Unit Civil Society Service OD/DPI

World Harmony Foundation 211 East 43 Streets Suite 1602 New-York, NY 10017